
The Open House presents a great opportunity for wind, brass and percussion students to 
meet Mr. Piscitelli, learn more about the ensemble and even read through some music with 
other participants. Bring your instruments!

Who can participate?
Led by Maestro Piscitelli, the Wind Ensemble is for intermediate to advanced (NYSSMA Level 3 and 
above) woodwind, brass, and percussion players in grades 6-12. 

How often does the Ensemble perform?
The Ensemble performs at the School’s Holiday Music Festival (December 4), Baroque and Beyond Festival (March 19) and at a Final 
Concert (May 3).

What does the Ensemble play?
Repertoire spans Baroque and Classical transcriptions, classic band repertoire as well as Broadway and popular hits.

When are rehearsals?
Rehearsals are held Wednesday evenings from 7:15-8:45 pm throughout the year; on occasion, 
additional sectional rehearsals may be added. 

What does it cost to participate?
Enrollment in one or more ensemble, club and/or class is included in our comprehensive tuition. 
Students who do not study privately at HBMS are welcome to participate a la carte for a yearly tuition 
of $800. Students in the Wind Ensemble may be eligible for Financial Aid.

Wind Ensemble Open House

September 14, 2022 - 7:15 pm | Joan Behrens Bergman Auditorium
With Maestro Joseph Piscitelli, HBMS Wind Ensemble Music Director
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RSVP Here!

https://hbms.org/register/financial-aid/
https://forms.office.com/r/YAUrkXHRE9

